
 
 

 
 

MARLBOROUGH, MA (June 17, 2021) – Juneteenth, also called Freedom or Emancipation 
Day, celebrates the ending of slavery in the United States.  Let us all take this opportunity to 
reflect, learn from one another and recognize the significance of this day.   
 
We are pleased that this day is being officially recognized as a federal holiday and, along with 
the Federal Reserve, starting in 2022, we will adjust our holiday schedule accordingly.  
 
 
ABOUT DCU:  
DCU is a not-for-profit financial cooperative serving over 900,000 members across all 50 states 
and by offering a full range of financial services to consumers and businesses.  
 
For additional information, visit www.dcu.org.   
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